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EPR 0 2 2003

SPECIAL ORDER
NO. 2003-_2 45

SUBJECT: RECALL OF MR. BENEVOLENTE R. COVAR,
DIVISION CHIEF lll, TO THE NATURAL RESOURCES
DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION (NRDC)

In the interest of the service and in order to make use of his business
development and administration skills, Mr. Benevolente R. Covar, Division
Chief 1ll, Special Projects Division, is hereby recalled to the Natural
Resources Development Corporation (NRDC), his mother agency, from
Protected Areas and Wildlife Bureau (PAWB).

As such, Mr. Covar shall clear himself of his present assignments and
accountabilities.

This Order shall take effect immediately.
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Secretary
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